
 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  

  
  

 
TO:  Blaine A. Griffin, Chief 
  Safety Committee 
 
FROM:  Karrie D. Howard, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
SUBJECT:  Ord. No. 762-221  Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to enter into one 

or more requirement contracts without competitive bidding with Axon 
Enterprise, Inc. for tasers, accessories, licenses, training, and certification, 
for the Division of Police, Department of Public Safety, for a period not to 
exceed one year, with four one-year options to renew, exercisable by the 
Director of Public Safety 

 
DATE:  October 13, 2021 
 
Ordinance No. 762-2021, if passed by Council, would authorize the Director of Public 
Safety to enter into one or more contracts with Axon Enterprises, Inc. for tasers and 
accessories for the Division of Police for a term of one-year, with four one-year options to 
renew, exercisable by the Director of Public Safety. 
 
This legislation will provide the Division of Police with device licenses, replacement of duty 
cartridges, docking stations, cartridges and holsters.  The Division of Police will also 
receive training and certification on the devices. 
 
The tasers and accessories will be funded through Capital Project funds. 
 


